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SUBJECT: Ordinance – Post-Construction Stormwater Management Program 

The City of Madison Heights is required to implement a post construction stormwater 

management program that meets the Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) 

permit requirements as provided by the Michigan Department of Environment, Great 

Lakes and Energy (EGLE).  EGLE requires that the City of Madison Heights adopts an 

ordinance or other suitable regulatory mechanisms, or develop design standards to 

control stormwater following construction activities, and ensure long term 

maintenance of stormwater controls.   

Upon Legal review, it was determined that the relevant article of the Code would flow 

better by inserting this language as Section 117, and renumbering the current Section 

117 to Section 118. This language is included in the proposed Ordinance. 

Presented for Council consideration is a proposed Post-Construction Stormwater 

Management Program ordinance, to be added to the City of Madison Heights Code of 

Ordinances, numbered 2189. This ordinance as written has been reviewed by EGLE, 

DLZ (the City’s stormwater consultant), and Legal. Staff recommends that Council 

approve Ordinance 2189 on first reading, and schedule the second reading for October 

24, 2022. 


